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from the Policy Unit
FYI-403
Date: 5/26/2023

SUBJECT: Guam Child Support System Temporarily Down

This Policy FYI is to inform staff that the Guam Child Support Enforcement Division has temporarily shut down the Absent Parent
Automated System Information (APASI). All transactions and communications with the Guam Child Support Enforcement Division,
including FCR, NDNH, CSENet, and the Child Support Portal, have been suspended until further notice.

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail.


